
 

 Minutes  
Hamilton Township Philatelic Society 

 Hamilton Township Free Public Library  
Hamilton, New Jersey  

May 19, 2015 
  

The May 2015 meeting of the Hamilton Township Philatelic Society was called to order by President Jeff 

Boyarsky at 7:15pm with the recital of the Pledge of Allegiance.  There were 21 members and one visitor 

in attendance.  

 

Officer Reports  

 

Minutes – The minutes from the previous meeting have been posted and placed on our website. 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Ron González read the Treasurer’s Report. As of April 24th, the club’s treasury had a 

balance of $ 2,946.39. 

 

Old Business 

 

Bob Stolarz – Tony Zingale reported that Bob is doing well and is scheduled to return home next week. 

 

NOJEX – Ed Murtha has arranged for a group to assist with the NOJEX set-up on Thursday, May 28.  

Andrew Boyajian noted that, due to the collapse of the hotel parking garage, NOJEX parking will be at an 

off-site lot. See the NOJEX website for more details.  He also reminded everyone that the show this year 

is on May 29-31, NOT on Memorial Day weekend. 

 

New Business  

 

Visitor – Tom Geiger from Exon, Pa. saw our website and decided to attend our meeting.  He collects the 

1c Franklin from the 1902 series.  

 

Publication – Ron Gonzalez showed his new book on Puerto Rician Philately.  

 

Auction – Tony Zingale reminded everyone that the club auction is next month. 

 

Election – The election of officiers was held. Our current officers - Jeff Boyarsky (President), Milt Keiles 

(Vice President), Ron Gonzalez (Treasurer), Bob Stolarz (Secretary) - were re-elected by acclamation. 
 
Adjournment  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm.  The formal meeting was followed by a presentations by Milton Keiles. 
 
Next Meeting  
 
Our next meeting will be held on June16, 2015. We will have our semi-annual auction. 
 

Jack Sack (Secretary Pro Tempore)  


